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July 24, 1992

Mr. Fredrick E. Turnage
Chairman
Ncrth Carolina Eastern
Municipal Power Agency

1427 Meadowwood Blvd.
P.O. Box 29513

}} Raleigh, NC 27626-0513

Dear Mr. Turnage:
a

SUBJECT: RESOLUTION NO. R-12-92 CONCERNING THE BRUNSWICK STEAM
ELECTRIC PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Thank you for your letter dated July 6, 1992. Your letter
enclosing a copy of Resolution No. R-12-92, which the Board of
Commissioners of the North Carolina Eastern Municipal Power
Agency adopted on June 24, 1992, regarding the Brunswick Steam
Electric Plant, Units 1 and 2 (Brunswick) has been referred to
me for respense. The Resolution raises concerns about the
performance at Brunswick. On July 2, 1992, the NRC placed the
Brunsvick plant on the " watch list" as a plant requiring
increased NRC attention because of similar concerns. The NRC
is taking action to ensure that Carolina Power & Light company,
the Brunswick plant licensee, acts to correct the problems at
the facility.

If we can be of further assistance, or if you wish to discuss
this matter, please contact Dr. Ponnie Lo of the "RC staff at

_

(301) 504-1457. .

Sincerely,

Orignal signed by:

Steven A. Varga, Director
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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